
 

“Oh we’re going to have a party!”-Beatles 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Giovanni Lorenzo Bernini 1598, Gilbert Stuart 1755, George Seurat 1859, 

Gunther Forg 1952, AGS Members: Doug Behm, Joe Rice, Jackie Stein 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! December 3rd  is our Holiday Party gala. 
This year we hope to make it a little international by:  

 Returning last year’s Art Exchange pictures. 

 Taking a close look at the artwork, and have fun discussing them. 

 Showing the traditional DVD’s that Ryoko Fukuda makes about the project. 

 Serving Japanese tea. 

 Scott and Abbey Wilson will briefly talk about their two year stay in Japan and talk candidly about 

Ryoko and the art exchange experience there. 

 Pass out paper for the new 2013 Art Exchange.  

There is a $5 fee to participate to cover mailing costs - thanks! 

Please bring a snack or finger food for the hors d'oeuvres table. 

Nuts and Bolts: 

Kay Vuona will be having art exhibit. The opening is December 7th at the Mountain Side Market in 

Princeton. Her show will be up through January. A must see. 

Pam Haynes’ art show will end November 28th at Petersham Art Center. Don’t miss it! 

Movie Night January 21st “The Agony and the Ecstasy” starring Charlton Heston in a biographical 

story of Michelangelo’s troubles while painting the Sistine Chapel. 

January 7th is our next meeting. Ella Delyanis, a pastel artist, will present. 

 

Ho Ho Ho !! 
 

Bob, AGS Chair 

December 2012 


